
 

For Local 8 Members at Welfare & Pension Administration Services  
December 30, 2021 

 
Dear Local 8 Members at WPAS, 
 
In light of the numerous questions and concerns that the Union is hearing from you, 
we are postponing the contract vote that is scheduled to begin on January 4 and we 
are also canceling the on-site informational meeting scheduled for that same day. 
 
Instead, we will be holding a bargaining unit meeting by zoom on Wednesday, January 
5, starting at 6:00 p.m. Please join at: 
 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/87638146841?pwd=cXVPQnFtQncrMDNZVFZ1QSsxMVIx
QT09 
 
We will decide our plan of action at this virtual meeting so we hope to see you there! 
 
Best wishes for a safe and healthy new year! 
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